
From:Paul Hammond
Sent:Tue, 29 Dec 2015 20:40:25 +0000
To:planning.technical
Subject:Re: FW: DC/15/2151/OUT Haverhill
Importance:Normal

Please see below my address:

 

53 Chapelwent Road 

Haverhill

Suffolk

CB99SB

 

Also please add that since I sent that email I had to call 111 as my daughter was ill. I was advised 
that at 9:30pm I would have to take my daughter (4years old) to bury or sudbury to be seen! How 
can a town with a population of approximately 30,000 people not have an out of hours GP within 
the town 24/7!

 

 

 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

 

 

From: Paul Hammond [mailto:paulhammond41@hotmail.co.uk] 
Sent: 21 December 2015 19:40
To: Planning.Help
Subject: DC/15/2151/OUT Haverhill

 To whom it may concern, 

I am writing with massive concerns over the plan to build another 2500 houses in 
Haverhill. Infrastructure in Haverhill is already overstretched and with these added houses, plus 
the already approved 1500, the town is just becoming a large housing estate. The population of 

mailto:paulhammond41@hotmail.co.uk


Haverhill is not that different to Bury St Edmunds, however the infrastructure is massively 
different. See below:

 In Haverhill two of our biggest employers are reducing jobs (Sanofi and Collina), and the 
business park is completely empty!!!

 We have no hospital, and GP provision is terrible. The walk in centre was taken away which 
was an absolutely ridiculous decision. 

 Our Police station is closing, PCSO and officer numbers are reducing. 

 We have no 24/7 manned fire station anymore. 

 Roads within the town are deteriating, and roads to major towns and cities are blocked already. 
The A1307 needs major work and should have happened 10 years ago. We have no train station 
so rely on the road network. 

 Schools are already over subscribed. 

 Haverhill wants and needs its fair share of investment to support these houses. Infrastructure 
needs to be prioritised and not more housing! 

 Yours Sincerely

 Paul Hammond

 

 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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